Halstead
Dementia Friendly
Community

Launch Event

Halstead has been approved as a Dementia Friendly
Community, which means we can engage with local businesses
and organisations across the town and award them "Working
To Become Dementia Friendly" recognition - raising awareness
and understanding, so that people living with dementia can
continue to live the way they want.

We would like to share our success with you and re-ignite this initiative at
a community meeting to be held on:

9th October 2023 Queens Hall
5:30pm Chipping Hill, Halstead,
CO9 2BY
RSVP 1O -

mike.sheehy@braintree.homeinstead.co.uk
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